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Statement of Roxy Fisher 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

Universal Studios. Not only did they apologize to Kayla 

and me, they took accountability. I'm so happy that they 

took the time to have a meeting, apologize, and make 

changes so that this will not happen again. 

 I think that this was also a learning experience for 

not only me, but also for other girls as well. 

 I hope that they will understand that if they see 

something is wrong, they can speak up and be heard. 

 When they do they too can win change. 

  

 

 

mailto:gallred@amglaw.com

